
             STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Mod Motel Fence Request   

DEPARTMENT: Administration 

STAFF CONTACT: Jason King, Nick Williams, Steve Killen 

BACKGROUND: 

On August 28, 2024, Mr. Kirk Bonner contacted staff requesting consideration to install a privacy fence in the City Right-
of-Way along Airport Road.  Staff denied the request.   Mr. Bonner is requesting this item be reviewed by City Council. 

The following pictures were provided by Mr. Bonner to depict the proposed fence type.  The stated reasons for the fence 
were, 1). Security and, 2). Aesthetics. 

                        

The proposed location for the fence is depicted as shown below: 

 


